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Change in tariff for MID Charge (Mis-declaration Charge) 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

To enhance safety of our operations and ensure compliance with our global standards, we are 

revising the MID charge in all our rates and Tariff. From 10th January 2025 MID of Dangerous 

Cargo will be USD 15,000 per container globally. 

 

 

This change is aimed at driving the highest compliance standards in critical elements of our 

cargo operations, mitigating risks to our crew, and further supporting critical actions whenever 

a non-compliant shipment is identified. 

 

 

For further information on this change and how it may affect your shipments, please refer to 

our website Change in tariff for MID Charge (Mis-declaration Charge) | Maersk or contact your 

local Maersk representative. We will continue to provide updates and guidance to ensure you 

have full visibility on this change. 

 

 

Maersk remains dedicated to providing safe and reliable services to our customers. Should you 

have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact  

 

 

Regards 

Maersk 

https://www.maersk.com/news/articles/2024/12/10/change-in-tariff-for-mid-charge

